
  
 POLICE COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
February 14, 2023 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Alderperson Travis Sullivan. 
 

Police Committee members present were Alderpersons Travis Sullivan, Sue Burgess and 
Donny Walden.  Also present were Mayor Page, Chief Wade, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City 
Clerk Janet Waller. 
 
Present in the audience was Felicia King. 
 
Alderperson Burgess made a motion to approve the Police Committee Meeting minutes of 
November 7, 2022, seconded by Walden.     Motion carried with Alderpersons Sullivan, Walden 
and Burgess voting aye and 0 nays.   
 
Under Old Business:    
 
Mayor Page will call for an update on Rt 51 and Leafland intersection. 
 
Under New Business: 
 
An amendment to the police handbook for new hires was reviewed.   Any person hired as a 
police officer shall have a sworn in date determined by the Mayor, Police Chief and Police 
Chairman.  The committee agreed to add amendment to the agenda and have attorney review. 
 
Chief Wade noted there were 8th grade boys state playoffs at the middle school on Saturday and 
also on Thursday this week.    
 
The yearly numbers were reviewed and compared to the last 2 years.   
 
April 28th is the graduation date for Jackson Bugg from PTI.   
 
The committee adjourned at 6:58 pm.    
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 


